
NATIONAL BOARD OF EXAMINATIONS 
(NEET– PG 2018) 

Dated:  1st November  2017 
 

NOTICE 
 
 

 Subject : Testing seats for NEET-PG 2018  
 
 

1. Applicant candidates for NEET-PG 2018 may note that more testing seats are 

being released in the states of Kerala, Tamil Nadu, Karnataka, Maharashtra, 

Telangana & Andhra Pradesh.   The testing seats will be released within 48 hrs.   

 

2. Candidates desirous of appearing in NEET-PG in Delhi centre can choose any of 

the following cities: 

 

i. Ghaziabad  

ii. Greater Noida 

iii. Noida 

 

3. Candidates may note that the last date of online registration  and submission of 

application form for NEET-PG 2018 is 27/11/2017. 
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